FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY

DATE: April 2022
ITEM: Museum Store Report
FROM: Eugene Vicknair

Ann, Janet and | are working to get the store ready for opening, working this weekend to organize and
reset the merchandise.

We have added several new products and ordered some items we have been missing for a few years..
The new magnets, coffee mugs and postcards are having their artwork developed based on the concepts
| shared with the company. We also have new shirts being set up with Charles Products, ImageStar and

Daylight Sales. When we order them will depend on how sales progress.

We have received two new display bookcases for the sales floor and a new filing cabinet for storing back
issues of the Headlight. Some other new fixtures are being considered.

With Kerry Cochran’s help we are cleaning up the store room and hope to use part of it to support the
store.

Thank you to Steve Habeck, David Elems and Charlie Spikes for getting the water system blown out at
the end of last season and set up again this year.

Thanks to Greg and David Elems for picking up the new bookcases.
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